
  

Newsletter Spring 2                                                 Friday 31st February 2023 

Welcome to The St Luke’s Way, our new half termly newsletter that shares with you some of the wonderful 

things the children have been doing in school. 

Have a lovely half term! 

Reception 

Reception had a fantastic time at Winton Rec on their first trip as a whole year group! We sat and ate lunch 
together on the grass, did some great observational drawings of the buildings and plants around us and played 
team games on the track. As part of our learning, we also looked for and spotted different signs of spring. The 
weather stayed dry and everyone enjoyed the experience of being out and about in our community! 

 
Reception and Year 3 on a trip to the library 

Wow, what a great afternoon we recently  
had at Winton library! We met our Year 3  
buddies at the Junior School and walked  
with them to the library. We had the best  
time walking together, no one stopped 
talking the whole way there or back! At the 
library we heard two stories about classes 
going on trips, one to the farm and the other on a 
boat!  
For the rest of the time, we looked at the different 
books in the library.  
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Year One 

Year 1 had a Design and a technology day, where they made pizzas! The children spent the morning designing 
their pizzas and making them. They carefully chose the vegetables that they wanted for their toppings. They 
were cooked after lunch and the children were very excited that they were able to eat them during the 

afternoon! 

 

 

Year Two 

This term, the Year 2 children went on a trip to 
Hengistbury Head.  
They enjoyed going on a science scavenger hunt 
looking at the local plants. They used their 
geography skills to create maps of the local area 
and also had fun creating art sculptures on the 
beach! They had a great time and we were all 
very happy that the rain held off!  

 
 
 
 
 



  

 

Year Three 

Our children have been finding fractions on a number line, in science week we looked at our fingerprints and 
had an enjoyable Egyptian day. 

 
 

 

 

 



  

Year Four 

Year 4 had a fantastic trip to Cranborne Ancient Technology Centre.  
The children were able to experience different activities such as farming with tools, sawing, fence building and 
weaving using traditional techniques.  
Lunch was devoured in the spectacular Earth house around the fire that had been created.  
It was a unique, interesting and exciting day and the children did the school proud.  
 
Some pupil quotes 
It was fun doing the fence building. I had to use my strength to bend the hazel rods. Jenson  

It was fabulous because we were building fences. Filip  

When we were driving there, we saw baby lambs! It was fun doing the farming because we used the tools to 
dig. It was great learning how to make fire! Lily  

It was great! I really like the digging. Louis  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 
Also, Year 4 performed their wonderful 
Easter performance at St Luke’s church. All 
the children were fantastic and the 
performance was amazing. The children had 
spent the last 4 weeks practicing their lines, 
learning the numerous songs and actions. 
We are all incredibly proud of the year 4 
children and huge thank you to all the 
parents that were able to come along and 
support the children. 

 

Year Five 

 

Year 5 visited Marwell Zoo as part of our Rainforest topic. The children loved seeing the animals and despite 
the rain we had an amazing time! We got to see Santos the sloth and even the tigers came out to see us. The 
children observed the ring-tailed lemurs as part of our writing topic. Thank you to all of our parent helpers. A 
great day was had by all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

Year Six 

Year 6 have been working on Modroc sculptures, inspired by the work of Antony Gormley and George Segal. 
The children have focused on balance and form.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

Anti-Bullying Ambassadors 

 

These Anti-Bullying Ambassadors across 
the school have been collecting the 
children’s thoughts and views on how to 
keep St Luke’s a happy and safe place to 
learn. We have started to plan how we will 
put these into action and look forward to 
hearing how the children are responding to 
them. Mr Matthews. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Eco Team News 

A big thank you to ‘From the ground up’ for donating 2 apple trees and 2 pear trees.  

 



  

Pond Winners Trip to the Awards in London! 

 

 

 

 



  

Rocksteady Performance 

 

Books at Bedtime 

Our children were lucky enough to have an exciting evening planned by the PTFA. This was a lot of fun and the 
children enjoyed listening to the stories read by the staff. 



  

World Book Day 

What a wonderful book day we had in the school and the children looked amazing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

 


